
In commemorating Black History Month, the Village of 
Wilmette Human Relations Commission is sponsoring 
a poster, essay/poetry, and multimedia/music contest. 
Students can submit entries based on  the prompt, “Why 
do we celebrate Black History Month?” 

• All poster contestants must be enrolled in K-8 in a
Wilmette public or private school.

• All essay/poetry and multimedia contestants must be
enrolled in grades 5-8 in a Wilmette public or private
school.

• All high school essay contestants must be a freshman
or sophomore in a Wilmette public or private school.

Please see the Village of Wilmette website  
(www.wilmette.com) for the complete list of rules. 

All entries must be submitted by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, 
March 4th. Send or bring entries to: 

Wilmette Village Hall,  
Attn: Human Relations Commission, 

Village Manager’s Office
1200 Wilmette Avenue 

Wilmette, IL 60091

Contest awards are to be determined by the Human 
Relations Commission. 

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT 
THE VILLAGE MANAGER’S OFFICE  

AT (847) 853-7502


